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Move makes Tutti’s Dance dream a reality 

Tutti Arts will add to its exciting suite of arts programs when it launches a new Contemporary 

Dance program later this month. Made possible by Tutti’s move to new, larger premises at 

Brighton, the comprehensive program is for adults living with disability. 

 

Tutti Arts CEO and Artistic Director, Pat Rix, says, “Artists have been asking us for a dance 

program for years and we have twelve people on our waiting list. Now that we have this 

wonderful new performing arts centre with a Tarkett dance floor, we can make it a reality.” 

 

Led by former principal dancer with the Finnish National Ballet, Juha Vanhakartano, 

experienced dancer-choreographer Juliette Griffin, and recent musical theatre graduate 

Brenton Shaw, each morning session will explore elements of contemporary dance through 

stretch, balance, body conditioning, and dance class. In the afternoon, the focus will be on the 

evolution of scenic choreography in dance and music theatre, and the development of new and 

original work.    

 

Tutti’s Contemporary Dance program will run on Tuesdays from 21 July 2020 onwards. Entry to 

the program is by audition, with a general audition to be held on Thursday 16 July from 3.30pm 

to 5.30pm. 

 

Anyone interested in joining the program can contact Tutti Arts on 8166 6430. 

 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

About Tutti Arts 

Tutti Arts is one of Australia’s leading disability arts companies where artists with a learning 

disability create visual art, music, theatre, film, new media and installations for a growing local 

and international audience.  

 

 

Contact for more information, interview and/or photo requests: 

Emily Galdes 

Phone: 0498 021 975 

Email: emily.galdes@tutti.org.au    

 

mailto:emily.galdes@tutti.org.au

